

THE VICE PRESIDENT
WASHINGTON

August 13, 1965

Dear Admiral Rayborn:

I would appreciate it if you could arrange to have the necessary clearances granted to my foreign policy assistant, Mr. John E. Rielly, to permit him to handle the intelligence materials that come into my office. To properly assist me in my work in the foreign policy field, it is essential that Mr. Rielly be cleared to handle all the neessary documents in the foreign policy field.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Hubert H. Humphrey

The Honorable William Rayborn Director Central Intelligence Agency Washington, D. C.

(EXECUTIVE PERCYAL FIRE 4/2//

23 Aug 65

NOTE FR DD/S:

This letter was delivered to R. L. Bannerman, DCI Duty Officer on 21 August 65.

A copy has been forwarded to the Director of Security with a note to expedite clearance and prepare a reply for the Director's signature.